
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Theodora Ciampa <theovendors@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:06 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is another attempt to take away our freedom.  We should not have mandates on what we choose to drive.    It is 

time that  Washington decides they work for the people.  We have lost all faith in the government as to looking out for 

the people.  

 

Thank  you 

Theo Ciampa 


